
• RSVP for Nursery-3k each week. This allows us to provide a minimal contact 

check-in and safe ratios for all. 

• Check in tags will be pre-printed for parents on Sunday morning. 

• Health Screening Questions will be posted and verbally acknowledged.  

• Temperature checks for children and adults before entering the building.  (If 

a child has a temperature of 100 or higher, he/she will not be allowed to 

attend). 

• We ask that one Adult (wearing a mask) Drop-off and Pick-up their children . 

• Hand sanitizer will be available as you enter the building.  

• One door will be designated for entry and one for exit.  Additionally, foot 

traffic will flow in one direction for entry into classrooms.  

 

• Children will be provided with their own bag of supplies each week. There 

will be no shared supplies. 

• Hand sanitizer will be used before shared manipulatives.  

• At this time no snacks will be served during Nursery. Exceptions will be 

made for Infants/Toddlers who need a bottle/sippy cup sent from home.  

• Only toys and manipulatives that are easily cleaned will be available in the 

Nursery. 

• Fewer toys in each room for easy cleaning, and toys will be disinfected 

between class times. 

• All surfaces and high contact areas will be wiped down between class times.  

 

• Health Screening Questions posted and verbally acknowledged.  

• Temperature checks before entering the building.  (If a volunteer has a 

temperature of 100 or higher, he/she will not be allowed to serve).  

• Masks will be required for staff and volunteers. 

 

 


